 

 

Dear AHRC,
After our most recent meeting, members of the Mt Druitt branch of the Australian Family Association have asked me to send a submission to the AHRC relating to the Freedom of Religion and Belief in the 21st Century inquiry. We have unanimously decided to recommend to the commission that no further legislation is required to support the people of Australia in matters relating to human rights and freedom of religion. Our common law already provides sufficient protection in these matters, and any recommendations from this inquiry (and its proposed Charter of Rights) will, more than likely, interfere in the peaceful practice of religion rather than support it. 
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